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Attention: Physiotherapy Providers 
Subject:  RFSQ #041-2019 for Early Access to 

Physiotherapy Program 
 
To clarify: Early Access to Physiotherapy (EAP) Program will not replace or supersede the 
Physiotherapy Services Agreement (contract #59648).  

EAP is a supplementary program developed for early intervention in work-related musculoskeletal 
injuries. Physiotherapy Services will continue to be delivered under the Physiotherapy Services 
Agreement. 

Current contracted providers of physiotherapy services are not required to submit a response to 
RFSQ #041-2019 in order to continue to deliver physiotherapy services under contract #59648. 

For additional information regarding RFSQ #041-2019 Early Access to Physiotherapy Program, 
please refer to the Info Session presentation slides & audio recording that is posted on BC Bid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 
 

The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program 
providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address, or be removed from 
the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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